
 

 
  

 
 

   
   

 

 

  
      

   
   

      
  

 
  

    
   

 

Aetna  Better Health®  of New Jersey  

3 Independence Way, Suite 400 
Princeton, NJ 08540 

New Policy to apply Medically Unlikely Edits (MUE) to contracts that 
pay per percentage (%) of billed charges 

Dear Provider, 

Beginning January 1, 2023, Aetna Medicaid will apply MUE reduction to contracts 
that pay per percentage (%) of billed charges as a part of our claim edit process. 

How will this impact me as a provider? 
You may see additional denials for claims where the number of units exceed MUE 
limits for Medicare and Medicaid, and the denials will apply to contracts that pay per 
percentage (%) of billed charges. 

Questions? 
If you have questions, please reach out to Claims Inquiry Claims Research (CICR) at 
1-855-232-3536. 
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